THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
JUNE 20, 2013
SUBJECT:
construction Bid Vine grove elementary school renovation phase 2.
ISSUE

 The Board needs to approve or reject the construction bid for Vine Grove Elementary School Phase 2.
FACTS

Bids were to be received on the Vine Grove Elementary School Renovation Phase 2 Project on June 6.  There is a concern that only one bid was received on the project.  Other plan holders were contacted and they indicated the timeline for project completion was going to be a problem for them.  The bid is higher than the estimated cost on the initial BG1 by over $300,000.  (See attached document from Sherman Carter Barnhart – Bid Summary).  Because of the project being over the estimated value and the short time line for project completion, it will be better for the board to wait until February of 2014 to rebid the project for more competitive prices.
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education reject the Construction bid for the vine grove elementary school phase 2 renovation project and rebid for better competitive prices.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education reject the Construction bid for the vine grove elementary school phase 2 renovation project and rebid for better competitive prices.
